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Your comments 

In the issues paper for the draft County development Plan you pose the question ‘Are you aware of 

any public rights of way that should be identified in the county development plan?’ I respond YES. I 

propose that the route from the Glenealy Church to the Carrick Mountain and the public amenity 

area there needs to be registered as a Right of Way Part of this route is the the L—10963 known as 

Chapel Lane (or Ballymanus Lane): the full extent of the public road is disputed however the entire 

route has been used by many generations to reach Carrick Mountain. There is massive support for 

this from the local community and further afield as evidenced by the petition with hundreds of 

names collected last year when access was threatened. 
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